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Journeying Together in Christ 

 

21 September 2023 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We have our Book Fair in school next week from Monday 25 September to Friday 29 

September. The Book Fair always arrives packed with a lovely range of books for you to 

choose from. The school also receives money to buy books from every book sold.   

 

The Book Fair will be situated in the playground (or the school hall if the weather is 

bad) and run from 3.15pm – 3.30pm.  The Book Fair will also be available during our 

Grandparents Visits on Tuesday 26 and Thursday 28 September. They will be accepting 

QR code card payments or cash. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Mr Croghan 

Headteacher 
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